
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL  
(SALTHOUSE LANE, BEESTON) (AMENDMENTS TO PARKING ESTRICTIONS)  

TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2023 (5312) 

 

Statement of Reasons 

Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 
highway services. Requests have been received to modify the existing parking restrictions 
on Salthouse Lane, Beeston. The existing parking bays are too close to the junction with 
Salthouse Court and block access for larger vehicles including refuse and emergency 
vehicles.  
 
The lengths of the bays either side of the junction and replace them with Double Yellow 
Lines (DYL) (No Waiting At Any Time) have been reduced to address this issue, as shown 
on the drawing H/SLW/4006/01. 


